
18th May, 2011. 

Mr. Frank Clinton. 
Programme Manager, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, 
E. P. A. 
P. 0. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate. 
County Wexford. 

Ref: WO226-0 1. 

Dear Mr. Clinton, 

I refer to my meeting yesterday with Patrick Byrne and Brian Meaney in your Dublin 
office. The possibility of a 50% rebate of the €10,000 application fee was discussed. 
They advised that I should contact you to move the matter forward. 
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